HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION

Town of Ridgefield, Connecticut
316 Main Street
Lounsbury House, 2nd F].

RESULTS OF VOTING
April 3, 2022

Policy: Historic District Commission meetings will be conducted under Roberts Rules of
Order and all participants are expected to conduct themselves with dignity and treat all
those present with respect, empathy and civility.

A meeting of the Ridgefield Historic District Commission (“HDC”) was held at 152 Main
Street, which was open to the public, on Sunday, April 3, 2022, at 11:30 a.m.

The following members were present:

Dan O’Brien, Chair

Mark Blandford (Alternate for Briggs Tobin)
Rhys Moore

Sean O’Kane (Recused)

Kam Daughters (Alternate for Harriet Hanlon)

Keeler Tavern Museum, 132 & 152 Main Street — Presentation of lighting plans.

Vote 4-0, to approve the lighting plan as presented subject to receipt of the photometrics
and acceptance of such by the HDC Commissioners.

Respectfully submitted,

Daniel J. O’BrienN
Commission Chair
Submitted April 5, 2022




